
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 
     

Community Alert 

Robbery / Home Invasion 
22nd District 

(Morgan Park) 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of recent Armed Robbery & Home Invasion incidents that 
have occurred within the boundaries of the 22nd District (Morgan Park). In these 
cases, an unknown offender has entered, or attempted to enter residences in the 
Beverly Neighborhood. When the suspect was confronted by home owners, he 
demanded property from them by displaying a handgun. 

 
Incident times and locations: 
• 10200 block of S. Leavitt, Tuesday, September 13 at 3:35 pm 

• 9000 block of S. Leavitt, Thursday, September 22, at 9:30 pm 

• 10600 block of S. Talman, Thursday, September 22, at 9:45 pm 

• 2000 block of W. 108th Pl, Thursday, September 22, at 9:56 pm 

 
About the Offender: 
One, male African American believed to 30 to 35 years of age. The offender was 
described as being approximately 5'09", weighing 175lbs with short hair and has a 
mustache. The offender is driving a white Van, unknown make or model. 

 
What you can do: 
• Keep doors to your residence locked at all times 

• Consider installing home security measures such as motion lighting, alarm 
system or video surveillance. 

• If confronted by the offender, attempt to remain calm. 

• Keep tracking software and security locks on your cell phone. 

• Document serial numbers for your electronics and keep a record at your 
residence. 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to police. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 
If you have any information, contact  
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

(312) 747-8273 
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   September 23, 2016 


